Dear Foundation Parents/Carers,

In the not too distant future, if/when Covid restrictions are lifted, we would love to have parent helpers in our Learning Space during Reading and Writing. If you would like to help either weekly or fortnightly, please fill in your preferred day and time and return the slip below as soon as possible so that we can organise a roster. To avoid distractions, we request toddlers are not brought to school during Reading & Writing sessions.

Please remember that you must have a Working With Children's Card to be able to help with school activities. We will be in touch once parents are allowed back into the school building.

Kind regards,

Lorraine Uzunovski & Linda Pham

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Reading	Reading	Reading	Reading	
	12pm – 1pm	12pm – 1pm	12pm – 1pm	
12pm – 1pm				
Writing	Writing	Writing	Writing	
1pm - 2pm	1pm-2pm	2:30pm – 3.30pm	2:30pm – 3.30pm	

Student's Name:		
Parent/Carer's Name:	 	-
WWCC Number		

Preferred Day & Time: (please circle) FORTNIGHTLY / WEEKLY

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Reading	Reading	Reading	Reading	
Writing	Writing	Writing	Writing	